- School Board
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September 2019

Check under “Kudos™ at fcps.net for more details
about these and other awards and honors.




The boys’ track-and-field team from Edythe J. Hayes took
first place in the 2019 Kentucky Track and Cross Country
Coaches Association’s Middle School State Championships.



Fayette County Public Schools sent two high school
students to the 2019 Governor’s School for Entrepreneurs:
senior Will Hands of Lafayette (pictured) and junior
Khalid Rashad of Paul Laurence Dunbar.



Five students from Bryan Station High School participated
In the 2019 Governor’s School for the Arts this summer.



Lafayette High School sent nearly three dozen students
to the 2019 Governor’s School for the Arts.




Paul Laurence Dunbar High School had four students to
participate in the 2019 Governor’s School for the Arts.




The 2019 Governor’s School for the Arts participant from
Tates Creek High School was Sitara True (center).



The 2019 Governor’s Scholars Program honorees from
Bryan Station High School were Brendley Nathanial
(pictured) and LaMargaret Johnson.




The 2019 Governor’s Scholars from Frederick Douglass
High School were Alyssa Gebhardt and Paige Hensley.




Henry Clay High School had a dozen seniors selected
for the 2019 Governor’s Scholars Program this summer.




A total of 20 rising seniors from Lafayette High School
completed the 2019 Governor’s Scholars Program.




Fifteen seniors from Paul Laurence Dunbar High School
were among the 2019 Governor’s Scholars.
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Four students from the STEAM Academy were chosen as
2019 Governor’s Scholars, including Nathanial Ainslie and
Anjali Gardella.



Tates Creek High School boasted a dozen rising seniors
In the 2019 Governor’s Scholars Program.
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The Superintendent’s 212 Degrees Award went to Beth Brockman, a special
education paraeducator at Liberty Elementary (third from left). In late
August, Brockman performed the Heimlich on a student who was choking in
the cafeteria -- remembering the maneuver from her safety training videos.
“Any of us would have done the exact same thing for our babies,” she said.
Principal Lisa Kear called Brockman a true hero.
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